SIR JOHN NELTHORPE SCHOOL
RESPECT - RESILIENCE - INTEGRITY
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TEACHER OF SOCIAL SCIENCES (PSYCHOLOGY & CRIMINOLOGY)
0.8fte Permanent from September 2025 - Main Pay Range

Sir John Nelthorpe School is looking to appoint a passionate and dedicated Teacher of Social Sciences to join our
successful Sixth Form team from September 2025. This is a permanent, part-time role (0.8 FTE) focused on delivering
high-quality Key Stage 5 teaching in Psychology and Criminology.

We are proud to offer a small but thriving Sixth Form that provides an exceptional education across a broad range of
subjects. Our small class sizes allow for a supportive, personalised approach to learning and offer teachers the
opportunity to build strong, meaningful relationships with students while delivering engaging and impactful lessons.

Applications are also welcomed from teachers who specialise in either Psychology or Criminology and would prefer a
0.4 FTE post. In such cases, a job share arrangement may be considered.

The successful candidate will:
e Have strong subject knowledge in Psychology, Criminology, or both.
e Be committed to delivering engaging, high-quality lessons that inspire post-16 learners.
¢ Be a reflective and collaborative practitioner.
e Contribute to the growth and development of the Social Sciences curriculum our dedicated Sixth form and the
Humanities faculty.
e Support students to achieve excellent outcomes in a small, focused teaching environment.

We offer:
e A welcoming and inclusive school community with a strong Sixth Form identity.
¢ Well-motivated students and small class sizes that allow for tailored teaching.
e A supportive and experienced team of colleagues.
e Opportunities for professional development and growth within a nurturing setting.

This role is ideally suited to teachers who are passionate about Social Sciences and are excited by the opportunity to
work closely with students in a small, high-achieving Sixth Form environment.

To discuss the post in more detail please contact the school via email adminenelthorpe.org.uk or call 01652
656551 to speak to Mr Mosey. Closing date for applications: Wednesday 21st May 2025 at 8:30am.

Sir John Nelthorpe School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and

expects all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS disclosure will be required for the successful applicant.
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“Pupils, including sixth-form students, are happy in

school. They enjoy learning.”
Ofsted 2023


mailto:admin@nelthorpe.org.uk

